nathan.drb 7csthrive.org

From: nathan.drb 7csthrive.org

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 7:43 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Notice of November 13, 2020 Special Meeting of 7CsThrive Board of Directors
Attachments:

Importance: High

Good evening awesome 7CsThrive Board of Directors:

Trust you are all continuing to stay safe and healthy.

As indicated on the e-mail, Changing Lives by How We Teach Children at 7Cs Academy dated November 9,
2020, I am sending you all this Notice and attaching the Agenda for the Special Meeting of the Board of
Directors for this Friday, November 13, 2020.

This Notice and Agenda will also be posted online momentarily.

November 13, 2020 will be our tenth Zoom Meeting of the Board of Directors of 7CsThrive.

Following these 10 meetings, as originally scheduled, our 11" meeting of the Board of Directors will be held
next week, November 18, 2020 6:30 — 9:00 PM at 2203 S. Hackberry, San Antonio, TX 78210.

We will follow all safety measures, including wearing a mask and physical distancing, to protect ourselves and
others as we meet for the first time face-to-face next week.

Thank you all so much for your support, encouragement, and service.

With much appreciation and immense gratitude.

Nathan

Dr. Nathan Balasubramanian
7CsThrive, Founder-CEO/Superintendent

7Cs Academy

Growing People. Building Futures.

(210) 851-2521

P. O. Box 37367

5555 San Fernando Street
San Antonio, TX 78237
https://7CsAcademy.org




